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Summer Trap League We had a great year shooting this summer. In my opinion there
were more high scores shot this summer than | have seen before. I think someone has been
practicing? Thanks goes out to everyone that participated in shooting, scoring, filling trap
house and making this league run like a fine tuned Ford truck. We will have the final score
updates during our clubs awards party and year end party in October. We will be finalizing
the party date at the September club meeting and will update in next newsletter on the date of
it.

Shooters Fest We had an excellent turnout this year for Shooters Fest. There was a lot of
fun packed into a short amount of time. We gave away a lot of guns, meats and other prizes.
We had a record number of shooters for the Lewis trap shoot with 57 shooters. We all had a
great time eating good food, having a few cold snacks and talking smack with or friends.
Thank you all for supporting our club and hope you had as much fun as I did. Remember any
ideas for next year would be considered so contact us now so we can bring it to the fest
committee. Below is the winners of the drawing this year.

1% Winchester SX4 .20 ga — Bret Haschke

2" Winchester XPR Bolt Action .30-06 — Randy Weege

3" $425 Cash — John Liazuk

4" Tri-Star Upland Hunter DBL.12 ga — Daren Kempen

5" Ruger American Predator 6.5 Creedmoor — Robert McGinnis
6" Remington Model 770 .243 — Mike Subrt

7" $100 Cash — Austin Fisk

8" $100 Cash — Matt Schmidt

9™ $100 Cash — Ken Czekalski

10" $100 Cash — Rick Mews

Gun Board Well I gave several gun boards away this month. Let’s start with a Henry pump
22 went to Earl Fisk. A Savage 22 rifle with a club anniversary logo engraved stock went to
Erika Burns. A Heritage Rough Rider went to Randy Blazek. A Savage 22 rifle went to
Karen Mews. A Heritage Rough Rider went to Earl Fisk. The AR15 with club anniversary
logo went to Todd Broder. That’s 6 more guns this month bringing my total to 17 4 guns.
Remember my goal this year is to give away 25 board guns. As of the time of this newsletter
the only board | have going is a Brewer board for a Heritage Rough Rider. But don’t worry I
plan on restocking the inventory so you will have a chance to be a Winner. Call, text or email
me and | will get you on one of the boards.

Lever Action Shoot Well it’s time to get your lever actions tuned up and range ready.
September 17" at 11 am is the time for the levers to come to life. Bring your guns with
scopes or without. We will have a class to put you in. It’s all free hand so no wobbly pops or
cold snacks before you shoot. After the smoke clears we can reflect on the day with a few
cold snacks. Nothing else just come watch us and have a brat and pop.




Club Project Bucket List We had a good year getting projects done and I hope this coming
year will be just as good. There are a few small jobs that could be done this summer. Let me
know if you have some time on your hands and would like to help out.

1. Pressure wash siding on club house.

2. Brush Pistol and Rifle parking lot.

3. Pick Rock off the new range.

Rifle/Pistol Range Just a reminder that after using the ranges please pick up after yourself
and others. No one wants to shoot at your used target, stumble on your spent brass or look at
your McDonald’s hamburgers wrappers blowing around. Take pride in our club and keep the
image of a clean safe place to enjoy shooting.

Swamp Swag Pam has been working on getting some new Swamp Swag ordered for the
club. She will have more sweatshirts for this fall and maybe some different colors? Come to
a meeting to get yours and be the first to have some new Swamp Swag.

Recipe of the Month Corn off the Cob In a large bowl, whisk together 1 teaspoon lime zest,
7 tablespoons lime juice, 1 teaspoon sugar, 1 teaspoon kosher salt and a dash of hot sauce.
While whisking, slowly pour in 7 tablespoons extra-virgin olive oil and continue whisking
until emulsified. Set dressing aside. Bring a large pot of salted water to a boil. Working in
batches as necessary, add 8 ears fresh sweet corn, shucked and boil until tender, about 4
minutes. Drain. As soon as corn is cool enough to handle, cut kernels off cobs and place
kernels in bow! with dressing. Add 1 cup finely chopped red onion and % cup chopped fresh
cilantro; toss to combine. Cover and refrigerate until needed. Serve cold or at room
temperature.

Crystal Ball September 2™ club meeting, September 17" Lever action shoot, October 7™
Club meeting.

Next Meeting The next meeting will be September 2" at 7 pm. This will focus on getting
ready for fall. If there is anything else that needs urgent attention, be sure to contact the
board prior to the meeting.

Mike O'Leary
Secretary SRSC

Earl Fisk 715-579-1680 Email earl@basspro1968.com

Brad Kostka 715-532-8204

Todd Broder 715-868-1198

Vern Trindal 715-403-3033

Pam O’Leary 715-299-0368 Email 19poleary68@gmail.com
Ken Sweeney 715-403-0576

Mike O’Leary 715-403-0756 Email 19moleary66@gmail.com
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